
Gifts Policy
The Dunkerton Public Library welcomes gifts of all types.  Gifts of cash are most particularly welcome since they can most easily and quickly be used to implement the library's programs.  All books and other non-monetary gifts are subject to the discretion of the library director and the Board of Trustees as to the usefulness of the gift to the library.  Gifts of money for the purchase of books and materials as memorials are welcomed.  Books purchased on this basis will be appropriately identified.  An attempt will be made to match the content of memorial books to the interests of the person to be honored.  These books will be shelved with the regular collection.
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